October 12, 2001

To Whom It May Concern:

Our school purchased Alpine Purification Machines for most of our classrooms,
including our portable classrooms, the library and the scho
excited about the différstice the Alpine machines made in the school attendance of our
students experiencing asthma and other bronchial problems. Many parents expressed
appreciation and in some instances purchased the machines for home use.

SCHOQ

Following a newspaper article in our local weekly paper, a concern from a citizen of the
Cahaba River Environmental Association prompted a telephone call to the school
principal regarding the environmental effects of the machines. This principal called the
Jefferson County Health Department and requested a determination of this issue. A
Health Department employse came to our school and did an informal assessrent of the
quality of the school air as a result of our using the Alpine Machines. He showed the
principal the measurements as he performed them. It was determined that everything
was in the proper health range. We received no further communication on this issue and
have been quite satisfied with the results of using the machines and the service provided.

[ highly recommend the Alpine Machines as a result of using them in my home and
school for the past four years.

Sincerely,

Gayle W. Glenn, Principel
Stiow Rogers Elementary School

"Putting it All Together Making the Pieces Fit”
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